

Academy for Character and Excellence Redhills Primary School Landhayes Road Exeter Devon EX4 2BY



26th March 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: School Streets Consultation Update

The School Streets project consultation phase has now ended and we would like to thank those of you who took time to respond.

Overall, the majority of responses were in favour of the School Streets Closure and the positive impact it has on the safety and health of the children and parents walking to school.

However, due to staff shortage and the long-term commitment of staff manning the road closure, we did reach out to parents and residents of Landhayes Road asking for volunteers to help. Unfortunately, we did not receive any volunteers, so with regret, this has led to the difficult decision to end the Schools Streets Closure as of Monday 29th March.

Can we please ask that you continue to avoid parking in Landhayes Road at drop off and pick up times, therefore ensuring our children have a healthy, safe and pleasant walk to school.

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes

Miss Wills

Acting Head Teacher